
CITY OF PHOENIX 
AVIATION DEPARTMENT 
 
Terminal 4 Lobby Retail Concession 
Revenue Contract Solicitation 
 
The City of Phoenix Aviation Department is seeking responses from qualified 
Respondents for a Terminal 4 Lobby Retail Concession, AVN RCS 24-0207. 
 
This RCS will be issued on or about June 28, 2024 and will be available along with 
required attachments by visiting 
https://solicitations.phoenix.gov/Solicitations/Details/1837.  
All dates are subject to change. 
 
The Procurement Officer for this RCS is Annie Sleeper, avn.solicitations@phoenix.gov. 
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